casework@ico.org.uk.

Kind Regards,
Tara

Tara Stewart-Milne
Casework Manager

Independent Police Complaints Commission
PO Box 473, Sale, M33 OBW

Tel: 0161 246 8572

WWW.ipcc.gov.uk
IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints

Notice: The contents of this email and attachment(s) are only intended for the recipient(s) to whom it is
addressed. Please notify the sender if received in error. It must not be copied or forwarded to any person outside
the recipient’s organisation without the prior written approval of the sender. Thank you for your co-operation.

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2017 17:57

To: Tara Stewart-Milne <tara.stewart-milne@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: IPCC Inv Appeal- Your ref: 2015/049718

Dear Tara Stewart-Milne,
3 of 3 emails

| would also like to say there is a subject access request that have been put in one for each of my family due to
what the police have done, the police are trying to refuse giving it to us.

The report that DPS sent to us re this complaint did in fact bring up many more issues and i would like to see the
documents they are not willing to give us. | feel that these documents could in fact bring up more issues and
complaints. within this complaint and i feel we should have a right to see them.

If you need to speak to me my number is 07807 333545 or you can contact me via this email address.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 06 March 2017 17:49

To: 'Tara Stewart-Milne'

Subject: RE: IPCC Inv Appeal- Your ref: 2015/049718

Dear Tara Stewart-Milne,
2 of 3 emails.
Regards

Lorraine Cordell




